

George Needham
Supervisor of Special Education 6-12

Hopewell Valley Regional School District

425 South Main Street Pennington, NJ 08534 Phone: 609.737.4000

Fax: 609.737.7415

Email: georgeneedham@hvrsd.org

June 10, 2022

Dear Parents,

My name is George Needham and it is with great pleasure that I write this letter of introduction as the new 6 - 12 Supervisor of Special Education. During my 21 year career, I have had the pleasure of working with our learning community as a special education teacher (16 years) and a physics teacher (5 years). In that time, the classroom has been my home, however our recent times revealed a desire to expand my contribution to the district and most importantly our students. I recognized the best way to give back to the district and community that trusted me is to take the next step in my career as the Special Education Supervisor. I hope this step will allow me to further inspire creativity, establish trust, and invigorate our already amazing special education community. I look forward to our work moving towards a new school year in the fall.

If you have any questions or would like to reach out for any reason, please do not hesitate. Thank you in advance for welcoming me in this new position and I am excited to begin this next step and develop meaningful learning opportunities for all of our students.

Best,

George Needham